
  
 
 

                 
  
 
 
 

Dear Property Owner: 
 
The City of Bryan has received a request to 
change the zoning classification from 
Residential District – 5000 (RD-5) to 
Multiple-Family Residential District (MF) on 
22.8 acres of land out of the John Austin 
League A2, located north of the intersection 
of Country Club Drive and Quail Hollow 
Drive in Bryan, Brazos County, Texas. The 
subject property is depicted by gray area on 
the map to the right 
 
You are being notified because you own 
property that is part of or located within 200 
feet of this rezoning request. 
 
 

Case Number: RZ14-14 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
N P H  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public comment regarding this request 
will be heard during the Planning and 
Zoning Commission meeting on 
Thursday, August 7, 2014. The meeting 
is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. At that 
meeting, the Commission is scheduled to 
make a recommendation regarding this 
request to the City Council. 
 
Meeting Location: 
Council Chambers, 1st Floor 
Bryan Municipal Office Building 
300 S. Texas Avenue 
Bryan, Texas 
 
For questions about this case or these 
proceedings, please contact Mr. Randy 
Haynes at 979.209.5030 or 
rhaynes@bryantx.gov   
 
Para informacion in Espanol, por 
favor llamas 979-209-5030. 
 


